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Weekend Masses 
Saturday  4:30 p.m. 
Sunday  8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Schedule 
Mon., Tues., Wed., and Thurs.: Mass 
Fri.:  Communion  Service 
First Friday of the month: Mass 
All at 8:30 a.m.  
 

Rosary  Devotion 
   Monday through Friday: 8:00 AM 
 

Sacraments 
   Reconciliation - Saturday 3:30 p.m.  
 

Baptism 
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 2:00 
p.m.   Required Baptismal preparation on 
the 2nd Tues. at 7:30 p.m. Call Deacon Tom 
to register. 

 
Marriage 
Please contact the Pastor 6 months in 
advance. 
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Mon.-Fri.:9:00am-4:00pm 
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Rev. Anthony R. Taschetta  
Pastor 
 

Rev. John Barrett 
Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Tom Nolan   (630) 279-5700 
Baptismal Coordinator 
 

Deacon Alex Grozik (630) 530-0503 
Vocations 
 

Mary Ann Woods    (630) 832-8962 
Director, Religious Education 
 

Genet Pinkerton    (630) 833-9500 
Preschool Director 
 

Mimi Nolan    (630) 279-5700 
Pastoral Associate/RCIA/Bereavement 
 

Sr. Marlene Geimer, SLW    (630) 279-5700 
Julie Blaszak 
Office Managers 
 

Ed Nowak    (708) 246-0868 
musicdirector@maryqueen.org 
Music Director 
 

Marta Gamboa (630) 279-5700 
mqhbulletin@maryqueen.org 
Bulletin Editor 
Website     
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Note from the Pastor 
 

PASSING THE BATON 
  

 Life is not a sprint, it is a long 

distance race and most often it is a 

relay race.  How wonderful it is that 

when you come to the end of your leg 

of the race there is someone to give you a leg up and 

to receive the baton out of your hand.  If you are good 

runner you keep your eye on your successor because 

you want to make sure that he has a firm grip on the 

baton, on the thing that you do, before you let go of it.     

I am now getting ready to pass the baton. 

 

 June 8 will be my last Sunday here at Mary Queen 

after which I plan to enter into a very active retirement.  

After a short period of decompression, I will be moving 

to Big Sur California to live among the Camaldolese 

Hermits for a number of months.  Praying and 

discerning where God wants me to be and what he 

wants me to do next will be my primary agenda.  But I 

will not be running or running anything.  By then I will 

have passed the baton. 

 

 Today we welcome to Mary Queen one who is 

eagerly awaiting with heart and hands wide open to 

receive the baton of priesthood as it is passed on to  

him.  He’s Mark Burnhard, a young theologian studying 

at Mundelein Seminary for the Diocese of Joliet.  He 

speaks to us today about his call from the Lord and his 

response to that call.  He is in eager preparation to run 

the race.  It is with humble joy that I now pass on to him 

what I have received from those who went before me, 

the proclamation of the Good News of our Lord, Jesus 

Christ.  In the great Traditio, the holy handing on, I pass 

on to him the Living Word of God.  (No, he’s not going 

to be the new pastor of Mary Queen). 

 

 During my last sabbatical in 2005 I had the 

opportunity to speak to all the seminarians at the North 

American College in Rome.  I had the privilege of living 

among them for the previous three months and could 

not help but be impressed by their overall goodness, 

piety and true enthusiasm for the New Evangelization.  

Many of them saw themselves as Pope John Paul II 

Catholics and true cultural warriors for the Holy 

Father’s (Benedict had just been elected Pope) desire 

to purify the Church against what he saw as 

secularistic, raging relativism throughout all of Europe 

and, by extension, the rest of the world.  2005 also 

saw us in the midst of and the height of the sexual 

abuse scandal here in America.  The scandal in Ireland 

had not yet exploded but by then the churches were 

already emptying at a catastrophic rate.  Our Irish 

retreat director told us that the Church in Ireland went 

from 90% participation on a Sunday down to 10% in 

just ten years.  This was the Church these young men 

were about to enter into. 

 

 As I spoke to them I couldn’t help but marvel at the 

fact that they were very much like the New York 

firefighters on September, 11th  just a few years 

before.  When the whole world was running out of the 

collapsing buildings, they were running in.  When the 

whole world seemed to be leaving the Church, they 

were signing up.  But as an old codger I had to ask 

them what were they signing up for?  At that time, 

because the Church was being attacked from all 

quarters there was a true “circle the wagons” mentality 

at the seminary.  It seemed better to go back to the 

rather rigid tried and true than to step out and engage 

the culture on its own terms.  And this they did.  Every 

Liturgy was perfect and deadly accurate (as one 

seminarian said, “with an emphasis on deadly”).  One 

never colored outside the lines.  One bowed just so, not 

too high, not too low, just right.  One had to wear just 

the right kind of cassock produced from the right tailor.  

After all, these were the elite who had to purify the 

temple after the pollution of the modern world.  

Needless to say, I had to challenge that, just a little bit. 

 

 Now, don’t get me wrong, in almost every way I 

truly admired these young men and stood in awe of 

them for their desire to swim against the stream.  But it 

was my desire that if they were to pick up the baton, 

they would pick up at the right end and so when I 

finished my talk I gave them a toast, “In good times, 

may all of your vestments come from Stadelmaier and 

your beautiful cassocks from the House of Hanson but in 

all times may you put on Christ Jesus for whom you 

were tailor made.”  It is not “what” we are going to 

pass on to the next generation but “who.”  Get the 

“who” right, the identity right and everything else falls 

into place.  The who is Christ, the incarnate love of the 

Divine in human flesh.  And that comes not from being 

chosen as an elite priest but from our common baptism.  

We were all baptized into Christ.  And that means 

baptized into His death.  That means to let go of all of 

the trappings that keep us separate from the people 

we are called to serve.  If there is anyone who 

understands this fully and completely it is our present 

Holy Father, Francis. 
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Note from the Pastor ( cont.) 
 
 And so dear Mark, young seminarian, follower of 

the Christ, I pass on the baton to you and to your 

brothers so that as you are all set aside for sacred 

duties, ordained, it will grow out of your deepest 

identity as a child of God who was made manifest at 

your Baptism when you were anointed with the Sacred 

Chrism as Priest, Prophet and King. 

 

 Now, take this baton from my hand and run with it. 

 

In Jesus, Our Archegos (path runner), 

 
 
 

 

Parish Calendar 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

JANUARY 19 - JANUARY 26 

 

Sunday, January 19, 2014 
8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. MQH Mass 
8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. RCIA in School Room 6, 7 & 13 
9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. Youth Group Destiny in Room 9 
11:30 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. Fellowship in Barrett Hall 
11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. CRHP (Men) in Conf. Room 
2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Baptisms in Church 
6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Youth Group Wings in Barrett Hall 
 

Monday, January 20, 2014 

Martin Luther King Jr. - Office Closed 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass  
 

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass  
9:00 a.m. - 10:30 p.m. Bible Study in Conf. Room 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. CCW Game Night in Barrett Hall 
7:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. Bible Study in Room 13 
 

Wednesday, January 22, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass 
3:15 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. RE Classes in Church/Barrett Hall/School  
7:30 p.m. - 9:30 p.m. Adult Bible Study in Conf. Room 
 

Thursday, January 23, 2014 
8:30 a.m.     MQH Mass 
9:00 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. Yoga in Barrett Hall 
 

Friday, January 24, 2014 

Bulletin Deadline February 2, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    Communion Service 
 

Saturday, January 25, 2014 
3:30 PM     Confessions 
4:30 PM    MQH Mass  
 

Sunday, January 26, 2014 
8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. MQH Mass 
8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. RCIA in School Room 6, 7 & 13 
11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. CRHP (Men) in Conf. Room 
 

 

 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 

MONDAY, JANUARY 20  

DUE TO MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY 

Parish News 

 

CCW Ladies Game Night 
 

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 

at 7:00 p.m. in Barrett Hall 
 

Bring some friends, a snack to share and 

your favorite game 

 (if you have one)  

For an evening of fun! 
 

Questions? Call Dayna at (630) 834-3233 

 

  FELLOWSHIP SUNDAY ON  

JANUARY 19 
Fellowship Sunday will be held on 

Sunday, January 19 immediately     

following the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  Every-

one is invited to Barrett Hall for coffee, tea, juice and 

goodies.  Bring your family and enjoy conversing with 

friends and fellow parishioners while sampling the    

delicious donated breakfast items.  We are looking 

forward to seeing you! 
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Parish News 

CHRIST RENEWS HIS PARISH  

TESTIMONIAL 
 
“When I made a CRHP weekend, I didn’t feel I was 
spiritual enough to make this type of weekend.  But 
that’s just it – that’s exactly why I needed this week-
end and why I was drawn to it.  It brought me back 
to my roots and made me realize how much I was 
loved by God, personally and has renewed my 
strength to follow Jesus.  I encourage anyone strug-
gling with their faith or just plain feeling alone to 
make this life changing journey.”   
 
Is that small still voice calling you to say “yes”?  
Weekends – Women’s is February 8-9, 2014 and 
Men’s is February22-23, 2014.  Questions: Molly 
Hughes at mollyhughes77@hotmail.com or 
Ralph Barnett at ralphebarnett@gmail.com 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY  
 

Why is it called a prayer shawl? Shawls wrap, enfold, 
comfort, cover, give solace, mother, hug, shelter and to 
warm. As each shawl is being created, its maker is in 
prayer for the future recipient. A prayer may start by 
affirming the Lord’s love and mercy and go on to ask 
that He show mercy to, or give comfort to the receiver 
of the shawl. It may ask for restored health or faith for 
the receiver. The prayers are heartfelt and can be indi-
vidualized to specific needs. 
 
This is a perfect ministry for compassionate people who 
can knit, crochet, quilt, measure, sew, cut, and tie, pro-
viding a special gift of love. What a great way to give 
someone a much needed hug at a time when you can’t 
be there yourself. 
 
Ways to Participate: 
♦ Lift up the ministry and recipients of shawls in your 

daily prayers. 
♦ Gather with the Prayer Shawl Ministry as we cre-

ate these items of comfort. 
♦ Donate funds for yarn and supplies 
 
Prayer is the most critical part of this ministry, so if you 
can pray, we want you to be a partner with us, pray 
with us, and pray for us. We depend on our partners to 
inform us of where the needs exist; who needs to be 
physically wrapped in the love of God. 
 
Shawls and blankets can be given/requested for: 

♦ Daily prayer or meditation; 
♦ new baby, nursing a baby; 
♦ bridal shower or wedding gift; 
♦ leading ritual; 
♦ during an illness and recovery; 
♦ undergoing medical procedures 
♦ as a comfort after a loss or in times of stress 
♦ during bereavement;  
♦ ministering to others; 
♦ graduation, birthday, anniversary, 
♦ ordination, holiday gifts; 
♦  or just to feel close to God...there are endless 

possibilities! 
 

Many have commented and asked about Mary Queen 
of Heaven Prayer Shawl Ministry. Thank you.  We hope 
that you will join us as prayer partners. Sharing God’s 
love and blessings is a joy. All are welcome to this   
ministry regardless of your talent. 

GREEN CORNER - GREEN TIPS 

by Debbie Styka 
 

Sign up for an online GREEN newsletter from 

SCARCE (School and Community Assistance 

for Recycling and Composting Education) and 

find out things in DuPage like: 

♦ SCARCE Workshops 

♦ Tree Tag Kits 

♦ DuPage Energy Summit 

♦ Green Book Discussion 

♦ Organic Seedling Sale - my favorite - I 

ordered veggie seedling plants to pick up 

in May locally 

♦ Upcoming Residential Recycling and Eco 

Events 

 

Please go to the website to sign up:  

http://www.scarceEcoEd.org 
 

 

Contact  

www.parishpay.com,  

or call 866-PARISH-1 for 

further information.   
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MARY QUEEN OF HEAVEN PRESCHOOL  

AND  
KINDERGARTEN ENRICHMENT  

 
 

Registration for 2014-15 school year begins in 

January. 

 

♦ Past and current family registration is 

January 1 through January 17, 2014. 

♦ Registration for new families is January 16 

through February 1, 2014. 

 

Families will have the opportunity to talk with a 

teacher, a parent, and the preschool director 

during the Open House.  They will be available to 

answer all questions and provide tours of the 

school. 

 

Open House Dates 

♦ Saturday, January 18       

3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

♦ Sunday, January 26   

10:00 a.m. -10:30 a.m.  

11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

 

You may enter the school through the doors of the 

church or from the east or west doors of the school.  

The children are welcome.   

 

Registration papers are available online at 

www.maryqueenpreschool.org.  Individual tours 
may be scheduled in February.   

 
For additional information please contact : 

Mrs. Genet Pinkerton,  
Director, Mary Queen of Heaven Preschool 

(630) 833-9500     
mqhpreschool@maryqueen.org 
www.maryqueenpresschool.org 

Preschool News 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

Please mark your calendars: 
♦ Saturday, February 1 - 10:00 a.m. - 4:15 p.m. 

Confirmation Retreat for all Confirmation Prep 

students in Barrett Hall.   Families are asked to 

join their young people for Mass at 4:30 p.m. 

in church. If your Confirmation candidate has 

not returned their permission form for the 

retreat, do so ASAP. Without a permission 

form, candidates will not be permitted to 

attend the retreat. Retreat attendance is a 

Confirmation requirement. 
♦ Wednesday, February 12 – 6:45 p.m. in 

church – There will be a meeting for parents 
only of children celebrating First Eucharist in 
the spring. 

 

For more information on any of the above, 
 please contact the REO, (630) 832-8962  

or email us at mqhmawoods@sbcglobal.net. 

Religious Education News 

YOGA AT MARY QUEEN  

IN BARRETT HALL 

 

You are invited to try Mary Queen’s Yoga class.  

Each student can practice at their own pace and 

comfort level.  Beginners to Advanced yogis are 

welcome.  Students must be able to get and up and 

down from the floor unassisted. 

 

Please see new schedule below:  

Thursdays - 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

January 23 and 30. February 6, 13, 20 and 27 
 

Email debbie@styka.com or call (630) 941-7224 

Parish News 

 

THE WEEKLY DEADLINE FOR ARTICLES TO 

BE INCLUDED IN THE SUNDAY BULLETIN  

IS FRIDAY AT NOON 

(10 DAYS BEFORE THE SUNDAY BULLETIN) 

UNLESS OTHERWISE INDICATED 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Community News 

COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE BISHOP 

COLLECTION FOR LATIN AMERICA 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

Catholics in Latin America and the Caribbean face many 

challenges when it comes to sharing their faith; yet the 

light always shines through and hope arises. For example, 

in the Diocese of San Miguel, El Salvador, the youth of 

Holy Family Parish are at high risk for violence and gang 

activity. In response, the parish designed a youth enrich-

ment and leadership program to address young people’s 

need for critical-thinking skills and values education. The 

parish hopes to help the youth living in these high-

vulnerability areas create a culture of solidarity and 

peace within their neighborhoods. The parish currently 

engages a group of 75 young adults. They will become 

youth leaders to spread the gospel message in their 

neighborhoods and break the cycle of violence. 

In Ecuador, the Diocese of Loja organized a three-day 

formation program for their catechists, many of whom 

work in isolated areas. More than 2,500 catechists gath-

ered from around the diocese to participate in training 

sessions on rural ministry, bible instruction, and other areas 

of catechesis. One of the participants, Andrea, said that 

the experience was informative and enriching and that the 

catechists were able to meet each other and share their 

diverse experiences. She said that the sessions fortified 

her spirit so that she can go back to her ministry in the 

parish and better serve the people in the diocese.   

The Collection for the Church in Latin America, through 

projects like these youth and young adult ministry pro-

grams, as well as catechesis programs, empowers the 

faithful of Latin America to deepen their faith and share it 

with each other and the world. 

Our diocese takes up this Collection the weekend of  

January 25-26, 2014. Please be generous in this Collec-

tion and take this opportunity to share your faith with the 

youth of Latin America and the Caribbean. Your support 
will truly make a difference. Thank you and God bless 

you.  

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Diocesan News 

SENIORS INVITED TO DEFER  

PROPERTY TAXES FOR 2013 REAL  

ESTATE TAXES 
 
Qualified senior citizens aged 65 years and older are 
invited to apply for the Senior Citizen’s Real Estate Tax 
Deferral Program offered by the State of Illinois 
through the DuPage County Treasurer’s office.  This 
program allows qualified senior citizens to defer up to 
$5,000 of their current property tax amount.  The de-
ferral is treated as a loan and accrues 6 percent sim-
ple interest until the amount is either paid back or the 
property is sold.  To qualify, the senior citizen’s house-
hold income cannot exceed $55,000.  Additionally, the 
property must be used exclusively for the owner’s    
primary residence. 

The application period closes March 3, 2014.  You 
may either call the DuPage County Treasurer’s Office 
at (630) 407-5900 or go online at                       
treasurer.dupageco.org for more information. 

ECUMENICAL SERVICE 

 
All of the Christian Churches in       
Elmhurst are invited to celebrate the 
annual Week of Prayer for Christian 

Unity.  Please join us on Tuesday,  January 21 at 7:00 
p.m. in the newly renovated Immaculate Conception 
Church, 132 Arthur Street.  Music will be provided by 
Men of Spirito! Refreshments will follow in the Agnesian 
Room, courtesy of Elmhurst Walk-in Ministry.  The event 
is co-sponsored by First United Methodist Church, Epis-
copal Church of our Savior, and St. Peter’s United 
Church of Christ.   

WORLD WIDE MARRIAGE  

ENCOUNTER 
 

“And my God is now my strength!” Let 
God be the strength of your marriage.  

Allow God to nurture you sacrament of marriage 
with love. Attend the next Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend on February 14-16, 2014. 
Contact Jim and Kris McCulloch, 630-577-0778. 
For more information visit our website at:     
wwmejoliet.org. 
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Readings for the Week of January 19, 2014 
 
Sunday:  Is 49:3, 5-6/1 Cor 1:1-3/Jn 1:29-34 
Monday:  1 Sm 15:16-23/Mk 2:18-22 
Tuesday:  1 Sm 16:1-13/Mk 2:23-28 
Wednesday: 1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51/Mk 3:1-6 
Thursday:  1 Sm 18:6-9; 19:1-7/Mk 3:7-12 
Friday:   1 Sm 24:3-21/Mk 3:13-19 
Saturday:  Acts 22:3-16 or Acts 9:1-22/Mk 16:15-18 
Next Sunday: Is 8:23--9:3/1 Cor 1:10-13, 17/ 
    Mt 4:12-23 or 4:12-17 

  Please pray for the sick of our Parish 

Prayer List 

 

Fr. John Barrett 
Susana Cortes de Caicedo 

Barbara J. Godawa 
Caleb Wilson (2 years old) 

Please call the Rectory to add a name 

to our Parish Prayer List. 

Sunday, January 19, 2014 
    8:30 a.m.  † Karen Sima 

 10:30 a.m.   † Raymond Cirone 

  
Monday, January 20, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † William Calatos 

 
Tuesday, January 21, 2014 
 4:30 p.m.   Parishioners of Mary Queen 
 

Wednesday, January 22, 2014 
    9:00 a.m.   † Judy Sikorski 
 
Thursday, January 23, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † Ralph St. Pierre 
 

Friday, January 24, 2014 
    8:30 a.m.      Communion Service 

     
Saturday, January 25, 2014 
    4:30  p.m.   †  Sharon Felau 

 
Sunday, January 26, 2014 
    8:30 a.m.  † Juan Ocha 

 10:30 a.m.   † Bernadette Brinkmann 
 

† indicates person is deceased 

 

 

 

 

Collection Totals for: 
Sunday, January 12, 2014 

Sunday Collection $8,378.00 

Parish Pay $5,140.21 

Children $26.92 

Collection Total $13,545.13 

192 parishioner envelopes were used. 

146 parishioners - Parish Pay. 

Thank you for your  
continued kindness and generosity. 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE        

SATURDAY, JANUARY 25 SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 2014 

 4:30 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Presider Fr. Taschetta Fr. Taschetta Fr. Taschetta 

Lector B. Dunn B. Nosek E. Cutri 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

J. Alonso (S) 

J. Vilim (C) 

M. Conway 

D. Bernstein (S) 

M. Gorzik (C )  

P. Twardowski (S) 

P. Letourneau ( C)  

Altar Servers 
G. Vandenberg 

C. Glosner 

A. Huizar 

K. Lewand 

J. Mirretti 

J. Reginelli 

E. Frank 

J. Frank 

A. Frank The 2013 Christmas Collection was: 
$30,013.25 



INCOME TAX
Professional CPA Services

Contact Gene

847-343-5094

Support Our Advertisers
Check the ads on this page before you check the yellow pages.

DR. DANIEL FORNATTO

DENTISTRY FOR 

THE ENTIRE FAMILY
833-8088   Parishioner   917 S. York Rd., Elmhurst

YOUR BUSINESS SHOULD BE HERE!
 

To Advertise here, please call

Kevin McCarthy at
1-800-950-9952 ext. 2685

or email: kmccarthy@4LPi.com
www.SeekAndFind.com

KARA FLOORING CO.

Hardwood, Laminate & Ceramic Floors 
Ceramic Tub Surrounds & Backsplashes 

630-941-8412

Plumbing 
Repair Service

Bathroom Remodeling

Parish Member

630-834-3550

“LET THERE BE LIGHT”

We’ll light the lamp for you.

Natural Gas Generators For Your Home

FREE Consultation, Expert Installation

IC Parishioner Owned

www.powerplaygenerators.com 

(708) 620-POWR (7697)

*Ask about our Parishioner Discount

GREG  

SHILAKIS

Call Me For All Your Insurance Needs!

630-595-8960

ED THE PLUMBER 
ED THE CARPENTER

 
 
 

(630) 663-1444

Roberto’s Ristorante
& Pizzeria

 on Spring Road
PICK-UP OR DELIVERY ONLY

279-8474

483 Spring Rd., Elmhurst

32 S. VILLA AVE., VILLA PARK, IL 60181 
630-832-1760

Morrissey Concrete
Specializing in Stamped,  

Colored and Custom Work

 

630-918-9187

- Free Estimates -

Flor D. Loya-Costabile, D.D.S. 
Pediatric Dental Specialist 

District 205 Graduate

134 W. Vallette Street 

630-501-0046
www.loyakidsdental.comwww

Tree Removal & Trimming
Commercial

Land Clearing
Emergency Storm Damage

Free Woodchips

(630) 834-3409
www.dawsonstreeservice.com

FREE ESTIMATES FULLY INSURED

 

LAW OFFICE OF  

JAMES B. MILLER

630-833-5367

110 E. Schiller St.  

Ste. 307  elmhurst

www.jamesbmillerlaw.com

Marie McCall 

Realtor & Parishioner 

(630) 567-3797 

mariemccall@comcast.net 

www.mariemccall.com

COMMERCIAL 

INDUSTRIAL 

RESIDENTIAL

FREE 
ESTIMATES

Joseph Fese, President
Master 

Installers

630-663-1444

PEDERSEN - RYBERG MORTUARY
435 N. York, Elmhurst, IL 60126 Phone: 630/834-1133

              A. R. Price        Robert G. Chapelle        Walter D. Kozlow        Cheryl Woods 
                 1923-2010   www.pedersenryberg.com

 

Owned & Operated by the  

Gibbons Family 

Since 1935

134 South York Road, Elmhurst, Illinois 60126-3498

Fax (630) 832-3719

www.gibbonsfuneralhome.com

NOTRE DAME FAMILY CENTER
REV. JAMES N. WATZKE, PH.D

1 S 376 Summit, Oak Bk. Ter.
 (630) 691-1114

WEST AUTOMOTIVE SERVICES, INC.

  

265 N. West Ave.   Elmhurst
832-3923

A New Image

  FOR AD INFO CALL KEVIN MCCARTHY 1-800-950-9952       WWW.4LPi.COM       
Mary Queen of Heaven, Elmhurst A  4C  01-0685

  
01-02-2014 09:25:06 

188 N York 
Elmhurst

630-941-8398

www.koppdental.com


